
 

 

 

 

 

3rd April 2017 

 

Jet Class 

What is the ending? 

Dear Parents,   

To launch our project for terms 5 and 6, we are asking the children to come into school on 

Monday 24th April 2017, dressed as their favourite traditonal fairy tale character. Please 

note they will need suitable footwear for walking, so no princess shoes!! 

On Monday 24th April, we will then be walking to Lower Woods to have our picnic packed 

lunch in our outfits. Whilst we are in the woods, we will share for the first time, the main 

book we will be using throughout our topic “Into the Forest” by Anthony Browne. 

On this day, all children will be need to bring a packed lunch with them; if you require a 

packed lunch from school please let us know on the form below by Wednesday 5th April.  

We will need some parental support on this day to walk to Lower Woods and have lunch 

with us (costumes optional for parents!).  

Please complete the form below and send back into school by Thursday 6th April 2017, 

indicating whether you are able to help. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Pursey and Mrs Cleverley 

Forest Lunch- Jet Class- 24/04/17 

Name:_______________________________________ 

Packed lunch required from school kitchen: Yes/No 

I can help: Yes/No 

Signed: ____________________________________ 

                                                                                                                          

                                                             

 

Alexander Hosea Primary School 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 

Honeybourne Way, Wickwar, South Gloucestershire, GL12 8PF 

Tel: 01454 294239  Fax: 01454 294638 

Email: AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 

www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Ms V J Quest B.Ed Hons M.A. (Educ) 



 


